
 
Dear Dr. Apgar, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the 
stethoscope you gave me. This stethoscope is an honor to 
me and reminds me of the journey I am beginning to 
make a difference in people's lives. Thank you for your 
support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for 
Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Bernardo Gonzalez 




